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Dear Parent/Carer 

  

Next week your child will receive a personalised letter detailing the revision clinics they have 

been asked to attend over the Easter holidays (Monday 14th April to Friday 25th April 2025) to 

support them with their preparations for their summer examinations. Pupils are also of course 

expected to continue with their own revision, using the resources outlined in the previous letter 

sent home on 21st March 2024. 

  

Teachers have identified pupils who they feel need additional time covering key content or 

practicing their examination technique, and it is crucial your child attends these sessions to 

support them to reach their potential in their examinations. 

  

Sessions will be as follows during the days stated below: 

 

• Morning sessions – 9.45am – 11.45am 

• Afternoon sessions – 12.00pm – 2.00pm 

Alongside the sessions that are being delivered by teaching staff, Miss Kapoor (Academic 

Mentor) will also be running some tailored intervention sessions for small groups of pupils in 

English, Mathematics, Science, History and Geography.   

  

These sessions will run at the same times as the other sessions. 

 

• Pupils must enter the school via the staff entrance. 

• Pupils must be at their session 10 minutes BEFORE otherwise they may miss entry into the 

academy. Once the pupils are in school, they cannot leave and return. 

• Pupils will be expected to bring their own refreshment, and must bring water with them. 

• Pupils are not required to wear school uniform but must wear suitable attire. 

• Pupils are expected to bring their own equipment and to be focused within sessions. We do 

not anticipate it happening but if pupils are not engaged in their activities, they will be asked 

to leave the academy. 

We are very appreciative of your support to ensure your child attends these sessions.  If you have 

any questions regarding these sessions, please email postbox@wednesfieldacademy.co.uk and 

mark for the attention of Mr Hill (Assistant Headteacher) or call 01902-558222.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mr Phillips 

Headteacher 
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